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Employment and Travel Follow-Up Survey Results

In an effort to gain an understanding of the impacts of the coronavirus on employment and travel in
Orange County, a scientific, statistically valid survey was conducted during the month of July 2020,
which served as a baseline to assess patterns at that stage of the pandemic. A subsequent follow-up
survey was conducted in September 2021 to assess current employment and travel to see how the
commute or remote work patterns may have shifted during the past year.
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